1997 lexus es300

Make Model Year. Price and Payment. Vehicle History. Engine and Drivetrain. Vehicle Listing
Details. Description: Used Lexus ES Call the Kendall Value Lot at It's not a misprint. And the
odometer isn't broken. This is a very low mileage Lexus ES A rare find these days. Just what
you've been looking for. With quality in mind, this vehicle is the perfect addition to take home.
You can finally stop searching You've found the one you've been looking for. Seller makes no
representation as to the drivability or reliability of the subject vehicle. You reserve the right to
have the vehicle inspected by a mechanic of your choice and are encouraged by Seller to do so,
in order to determine the extent of any mechanical issues associated with the vehicle. The price
range of the vehicle is predicated by two factors: 1 Age of the vehicle; and 2 Mileage on the
vehicle. This vehicle is more likely than not to have mechanical issues that may render the
vehicle inoperable without further investment in repairs. The Seller has no obligation to perform
any such repairs. Loaded with premium options alloys abs cruise and tilt. Turn key and go. It
will exceed your expectations on every level. Stock Beautiful champagne paint and non-smoker
light gray cloth interior. We are a Carfax Advantage dealer. Carfax certified with buyback
guarantee. Has just gone through pre-sale inspection smog safety and certification. Call directly
between 10am and 6pm Monday through Saturday in Escondido at We are located at West 3rd.
Ave Escondido Ca. We are happy to answer any questions you may have. We are a family-run
business and have been owner-operated for over 30 years. You are purchasing this vehicle from
a licensed bonded source with the assurance of a full mechanical inspection smog check and
certification upon delivery! This is not a risky private-party purchase without recourse. You can
meet the owner directly have peace of mind and the assurance of a physical presence. Check
the rest of inventory online at Prices and payments including the amount down payment do not
include tax titles tags documentation charges emissions testing charges or other fees required
by law or lending organizations. All vehicle specifications prices and equipment are subject to
change without notice. Very low rates available and 72 Month term O. Bad Credit OK! Trades are
welcome. Many forms of payment are available. A purchaser is welcome to check out our
vehicles as much as they like onsite. Our last test drive is at and we close at Monday-Saturday
unless otherwise scheduled with sales. Only , Miles! Just minutes away! We recommend you
contact us to insure the vehicle is still available. Special credit situations? That's our specialty!
Bad credit, no credit, no down payment, new job, unusual income sources, high current debt,
past repossession, discharged or current bankruptcy, recent or pending divorce, college
students, credit rebuilding Buy from a name you know! Check with us to see what coverage is
available for this vehicle. Any warranty will be displayed on vehicle window sticker. While every
effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of the information on every vehicle advertised, the
accuracy is not warranted. As you do your comparison shopping, you will see Napleton River
Oaks Honda offers some of the best values in the market. We will provide you a Carfax,
Comprehensive Vehicle Inspection, and a market report on how we arrived at the price. Serving
the Greater Chicago, Il Area. Out of town buyer's free pick-up at the airport. We can help arrange
delivery right to your front door too! Plus tax, title, license, and Napleton certification fees. This
vehicle is being sold AS-IS, with no warranty or claims made by the dealer. Come see why we
have the cleanest cars in the Cove! Call us today at or visit us on the web at Post purchase, the
vehicles go through a step by step procedure in order to attain the finest quality. Our vehicles
are sent for mechanical inspection and repaired as needed. Majority of the vehicles passed the
Virginia Safety Inspection before they are offered for sale. When the vehicles come into our
inventory they are detailed thoroughly and prepared for demonstration. After the hard work put
into our vehicles we finally put them up for sale making sure our customers are fully satisfied.
Service Contracts are issued by a 3rd party which gives you the flexibility to take the vehicle to
any certified mechanic shop of your choice. You also have an option to upgrade the Service
contract for up to but not limited to 4 years. Different coverage options are also available,
please consult with a sales representative for additional information. Service contracts vary
from 3 months to 4 year time frame. Prices depend on the coverage you are looking to
purchase. Service contracts are an option to purchase at the time of sale, it may help to protect
your future investment. Call us for further details. Our listed prices of the vehicles are for cash
transaction only. For financing vehicles through our lenders the price is subject to change as
they do not includes any finance charges. Upon loan application submission, our JDM Auto
team will work persistently towards an approval. Call for Full Details. We will represent the
vehicle to the best of our knowledge but are not responsible for human error. Service contract
is available for purchase at the time of sale. Dealership is not responsible for misprints on
prices or equipment. How to protect your purchase? This Lexus ES has such low mileage it has
been parked more than driven. You could keep looking, but why? You've found the perfect
vehicle right here. This is about the time when you're saying it is too good to be true, and let us
be the one's to tell you, it is absolutely true. This Lexus ES 4dr 4dr Sedan features a 3. It is

equipped with a 4 Speed Automatic transmission. It is offered As-Is, extended warranty is
available. The vehicle is Green with a Tan interior. Recent Arrival! Most vehicles are subject to
reconditioning fees and costs for dealer installed accessories. These fees and costs are not
included in the advertised price. Second key, floor mats, or owners manual may not be available
on all pre-owned vehicles. While every reasonable effort is made to ensure the accuracy of this
data, we are not responsible for any errors or omissions contained on these pages. Prices
subject to change. Vehicles are subject to prior sale. Looking for a used car at an affordable
price? Sensibility and practicality define the Lexus ES ! This vehicle embraces a bold stylistic
philosophy while retaining craftsmanship and elegance! Lexus infused the interior with top
shelf amenities, such as: power front seats, front bucket seats, and more. It features a
front-wheel-drive platform, an automatic transmission, and a 3 liter 6 cylinder engine. Our sales
reps are knowledgeable and professional. We'd be happy to answer any questions that you may
have. We are here to help you. Come in and bid to get crazy deals! Come during the week or
early Saturday to sit in, start up, and inspect the vehicles before you bid. Gates open at 9AM.
You can even test drive this car to your own mechanic for inspection on weekdays Mon-Fri. Its
Automatic transmission and Gas V6 3. Check out this gently-used Lexus ES we recently got in.
The ES has been lightly driven and there is little to no wear and tear on this vehicle. The care
taken on this gently used vehicle is reflective of the ,mi put on this Lexus. Look no further, you
have found exactly what you've been looking for. Driven by many, but adored by more, the
Lexus ES is a perfect addition to any home. Best of all the price you see is the price you pay. No
haggling. No back and forth. No pressure. And this price is so good it is guaranteed. Subject to
certain terms and conditions. See store for details. Some restrictions apply. Disinfectant
methods or claims should not be deemed to state or imply these products can eliminate or
prevent transmission of any virus, illness or disease. Popular searches. My notifications My
Account. Save Search. Enter your ZIP code to show only relevant vehicles for sale nearby.
Search radius. Home delivery available. Only show local listings. Year s. Price and Payment
Loan Price. Trim Base Engine and Drivetrain Transmission Automatic Engine Type Gas
Drivetrain Front Wheel Drive Cylinders 6 cylinders Fuel Economy. Vehicle Listing Details
Recently added listings. Listings with recent price drops. No accidents. Price Drop. Check
Availability. New Listing. Showing 1 - 18 out of 40 listings. Overall Consumer Rating. I bought a
'97 in spring of 06, with k miles already on it. I travel miles per day, and I wanted a reliable
comfortable, but cheap ride. Because of the miles, I got mine cheap. Fast forward, Now the car
has k miles, and let me tell you, this car has been rock solid. This is list of everything I did for
the car. Oil change every k miles. I'm looking forward to the next k miles. I know this car will
make it. Read more. Read less. Sign Up. A majority of all used US imports have either been in
accidents, been stolen, been flooded, salvaged and rebuilt and shipped to Europe or are subject
to open recalls. For 30 years, CARFAX has been collecting data on US vehicles from thousands
of sources and has helped millions of used car shoppers reduce their risk of getting stuck with
a vehicle that has costly hidden problems. For more than 30 years, CARFAX has been helping
millions of used car shoppers make better purchase decisions and avoid expensive hidden
problems. In addition, CARFAX has helped used car dealers around the world to build trust with
their customers and sell their American cars with confidence. With more than 14 billion records,
CARFAX has built up its database with the help of its partners and sources, including
government offices, law enforcement agencies, service and repair shops, car dealerships,
insurance companies and many more. In addition to publicly available information, CARFAX has
collected information from many independent reliable sources. Thanks for the service, the price
was absolutely worth. Immediately to the Internet, paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I ha
u tube harley davidson
94 k5 blazer
dodge dakota instrument cluster
d the report. Vehicle imported from California to Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with
us and we have a lot of fun with the car. Buying Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant
Access. We offer you unique vehicle history to help you make better purchase decisions.
Trusted by millions of users. Worldwide market leader. The most popular blog articles How to
detect mileage rollback? Mileage rollback is one of the most occurring types of fraud in the
selling process of used cars. However, there are ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though
odometer fraud is difficult to detect for the untrained eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a
car from the USA. There are a few advantages to buying a American used car. Check the Service
History of a Car. How important is the service history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these
questions and explains the importance of the service history of a car, as well as where you can
find the complete history of service records. Make a VIN Search.

